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In this recent Sales Enablement Master Class, we had a warm welcome for new members, adding 
new voices to our enriching discussions. We also discussed the challenges of planning for and 
delivering SKO, which for some had just concluded, and for others was an ongoing project. 

1. Improvisation Workshop: The meeting opened with discussions about the impact of an 
improvisation coach at their recent SKO. The session was highlighted as unexpectedly 
enjoyable and effective for enhancing communication skills, which was a surprising 
favorite among attendees. 

2. Expansion Focus: One sales enablement team focused on helping sales teams enhance 
their capability to discuss more strategic service lines. This aims to guide customers 
through a security maturity journey, leading to potential expansion opportunities. 

3. Pipeline Development: The importance of supporting sales teams in developing their 
pipelines was emphasized, particularly through prioritization and categorization of 
accounts to focus on those most likely to close or expand. 

4. Role of Sales Enablement: The discussion touched on the role of sales enablement in 
educating other teams about the importance of structured communication and training. 
There was an acknowledgment of the challenge in getting other departments to 
understand the need for proactive enablement efforts. 

5. Feedback and Continuous Improvement: The session included a call for regular 
feedback from sales teams to ensure that the enablement activities are aligned with actual 
needs and are effective in improving sales performance. 

6. Planning for Future Events: The need for better planning and more lead time for 
training sessions during company gatherings was discussed to ensure that they are as 
impactful and well-coordinated as possible. 

This meeting highlighted a proactive approach in sales enablement, emphasizing continuous 
learning, strategic planning, and the importance of communication across departments to ensure 
that sales teams are well-supported and informed. 

Looking forward to our next gathering to build on these ideas and see how they've been 
implemented! 

 
 


